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Parks & Recreation: @homerparksandrec
Homer Public Library: @homerpubliclibrary 
Homer Police: @homerpolice
Fire Department: @HomerVolFireDept

Follow us on Soc ial Media

Subscribe to the Monthly Newsletter:
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/citymanager/monthly-
email-newsletter
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WHAT'S INSIDE?

Discover something new today and see the latest City
project updates information! Learn about ways

community members can get involved at City Hall
and in the Homer community.
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summer beginnings
Embrace the spirit of summer on a journey through our coastal town in
this month's newsletter. Discover library events, explore upcoming
events in the Community Corner, and celebrate Homer being designated
as a Coast Guard City. Learn more about the recent Homer Harbor
Design Charrette, plan to attend the Tuyanitun : Tuggeht reception and
dedication, and more!

Library Events
Community Corner
Community Recreation
Coast Guard City Designation
Housing Report Available
Homer Harbor Design Charrette
Tuyanitun : Tuggeht Dedication
Local Hazard Mitigation Plan
Police Department
Public Works Department
Economic Development
Fire Department
Public Safety Corner
Meet the Staff
Municipal Art Collection
Stay Connected with City Council
Join Our Team

On May 22, 2023, the City of Homer became the sixth official Coast Guard
City in Alaska, recognized by the Commandant of the United States
Coast Guard and the United States Congress. The proclamation was
accepted by the Homer City Council at a regular meeting.

Read more about the Coast Guard City Designation on Page 4.

homer is officially a  coast guard city!

https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/citymanager/monthly-email-newsletter


Highland games
Saturday, July 1 | Karen Hornaday Park

www.kachemakbayscottishclub.org

Summer Solstice Festival
Wednesday, June 21 | Port of Homer 
Deep Water Dock
www.homeralaska.org/events/annual-events

homer halibut festival
June 1 - 30
www.homeralaska.org/events/annual-events

juneteenth x homer

pride community Walk
Saturday, June 17 | WKFL Park

www.homerakpride.com
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Virtual Author Talks

Homer Public Library
500 Hazel Street - 907-235-3180

circ@ci.homer.ak.us
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library

LIBRARY EVENTS

Che ck  ou t  t h e  c ompl e t e  l i n e - up
o f  l i b ra ry  prog rams    

library events continued

COMMUNITY CORNER

Zoom in and listen to your favorite authors talk about their
latest books.  For a complete list of Upcoming Speakers, go to
https://libraryc.org/homerlibrary/upcoming

June 7
June 15
June 28

The Fun Habit by Mike Rucker
An American in Provence by Jamie Beck
The Blood Colony by Tananarive Due

12 - 1 p.m.
10 - 11 a.m.
4 - 5 p.m.

Summer@HPL launches with
crafts, games, and a story time. Join
us inside and outside the library!
Register for the reading challenge
and learn more about all the fun
coming up at the library for kids 0-
18 at the library this summer!

Saturday, June 3
10:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
Story time at 11:30 a.m.

June 8
June 13
June 14
June 17
June 19-20
June 22
June 23
June 26
June 27
June 28
June 29

Young Readers Group
Teens and Tweens Get Crafty!
Leap into Science
Tell a Story in Cartoon Form
Midsummer Magic
Teens Produce a 'Zine (Day 1 of 3)
Family Karaoke
Teens and Tweens book club
Storytime at Bishop’s Beach pavilion
Leap into Science
Teens Produce a 'Zine (Day 2 of 3)

1:30 - 2:30 p.m.
4:30 - 6 p.m.
10:30 - 11:30 a.m.
3:30 - 5:30 p.m.
11 a.m. - 1 p.m.
4 - 5:30 p.m.
4 - 6 p.m.
4:30 - 5:30 p.m.
10:30 - 11:15 a.m.
10:30 - 11:30 a.m.
4 - 5:30 p.m.

Find Your Voice! Summer@HPL Kick-off!

Performing a Book with Pier
One Theatre!
Join staff from the Pier One Theatre
bring a book to life! Find your inner
actor and collaborate to put on a short
performance! 

Monday, June 12
4 - 5:30 p.m.

mailto:circ@ci.homer.ak.us
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library
https://libraryc.org/homerlibrary/upcoming


Summer
Activities

Community Recreation

Kids Zumba

Drop-In Volleyball

Adult and Youth
Pick-Up Basketball

Ultimate Frisbee

Find more information on the City's Communication Recreation website

Youth Basketball
Summer Camp

&

Pick-Up Soccer

www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/com-rec/current-programs-events

&
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Learn more on the City's website: www.cityofhomer-
ak.gov/citymanager/homer-proud-coast-guard-city.

continued from the cover page... Mayor Ken Castner expressed his
excitement about the designation, emphasizing the strong partnership
between Homer and the Coast Guard. He highlighted the Coast Guard's
role in ensuring safety, protecting waters, and upholding maritime
security. The community celebrated this recognition and expressed
gratitude to the Coast Guard for their service and dedication.

To achieve the Coast Guard City designation, Homer demonstrated its
ability to organize civic celebrations and support Coast Guard morale
and welfare initiatives. The City Council, with the backing of the
community, set the goal to become a Coast Guard City in 2022. Homer
is the 31st city in the nation to receive this honor.

Homer serves as the home port for USCGC Aspen, USCGC Naushon, and
the USCG Marine Safety Detachment. The Coast Guard provides
essential services related to maritime safety, security, and
environmental protection. They conduct search and rescue operations,
enforce maritime laws, and maintain navigation aids. The Coast Guard
City designation recognizes the longstanding positive relationship
between Homer and the Coast Guard since 1969 when Coast Guard
crew members and their families became part of the community. The
designation aims to improve the living and service conditions for Coast
Guard families in Homer.

homer is sixth city in alaska to be designated as a coast guard city
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The organizers of the Community Conversation: Homer Area Housing Needs
have released a report analyzing the outcomes of the event held on March 25.
The report highlights key findings of the event and presents a survey summary
to better understand the community's perspective on the housing crisis, as
well as provides insights and recommendations and encourages community
participation. 

At the event, over 100 attendees discussed housing challenges and
opportunities. The report is available on the City of Homer's website:
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/economicdevelopment/housing

The report will be presented at the City Council meeting on June 12.
Community members are invited to read it and join the discussion. For more
information, visit the City's website or contact Ryan Foster, Special Projects
Coordinator, at rfoster@ci.homer.ak.us or 907-299-8529.

housing report available to the community

https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/citymanager/homer-proud-coast-guard-city
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/economicdevelopment/housing
mailto:rfoster@ci.homer.ak.us
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U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Completes Successful Design Charrette
for the Homer Harbor Expansion Study
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) recently
finished the first phase of the Homer Harbor Expansion
feasibility study. This involved a three-day design
charrette from May 17 to May 19. The charrette
brought together the USACE's 13-member project
delivery team, the public, stakeholders, and City of
Homer representatives. The objectives of the charrette
were to identify problems, gather data, reach
consensus on study objectives, and create design
alternatives.

The USACE project development team consists of
experts in various fields including engineering,
environmental resources, economics, real estate,
planning, archaeology, cultural resources, and
regulatory compliance.

The first day focused on establishing a shared
understanding of the study process and milestones.
The USACE presented an overview of previous studies
and approached the charrette with an open mind.
They engaged stakeholders to ensure the design
selected for further analysis aligns with community
input and meets technical, environmental, and
regulatory standards.

The second day involved a harbor site visit and meetings with vessel owners to understand user concerns. Additionally, a
public work session was held to discuss measures and develop design alternatives based on identified project objectives.

The third day included a review of design alternatives and collaborative feedback sessions. Participants rated the designs
individually. The USACE discussed the next steps, which include screening and evaluating the alternatives based on criteria
such as effectiveness, efficiency, and implementability. The study will also adhere to the National Environmental Policy Act's
environmental review process.

For more information go to
www.homerharborexpansion.com

The City extends gratitude to the meeting venue hosts, community
members, stakeholders, and the USACE for their engagement in
advancing the study for the benefit of the Homer community.

For more detailed information and to see the USACE Design
Charrette presentations, visit the City's website:
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/port/homer-harbor-expansion.

Fishing Extravaganza! Head to the Nick Dudiak Fishing Lagoon on Saturday, June 3 to enjoy all-day fishing
in the "youth-only sport fishing area" across from the entrance. Ages 16 and up can fish elsewhere in the
lagoon. Additional information about regulations and opportunities can be found at adfg.alaska.gov.

COMMUNITY CORNER
Youth-only king salmon fisheries to open in Homer on June 3

https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/port/homer-harbor-expansion


hazard mitigation plan
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Enhance climate protection and adaptation
efforts.
Create a healthy and safe community.
Protect critical facilities and infrastructure
against hazards.

Mitigation goals play a crucial role in shaping disaster
management strategies by outlining an agency's
objectives in hazard and loss prevention. These long-
range policy-oriented statements reflect the
community-wide vision and guide the development
of effective mitigation plans. The City of Homer
utilized the Federal Emergency Management Agency
(FEMA) priorities for the 2022 Building Resilient
Infrastructure and Communities (BRIC) program for
the recently adopted Local Hazard Mitigation Plan
(LHMP). These priorities serve as the foundation for
defining three key goals in Homer's LHMP. This series
will delve into the significance of mitigation goals and
explore the specific objectives outlined by FEMA for
building resilient communities.

1.

2.
3.

Enhance climate protection and
adaptation efforts

LOCAL MITIGATION GOALS

In the face of an increasingly changing climate,
enhancing climate protection and adaptation efforts
has become a paramount goal for mitigating hazards.
The City of Homer recognizes the importance of
incorporating climate resilience into its mitigation
plan to minimize the impacts of natural disasters.
This goal entails developing strategies that address
the vulnerabilities associated with climate change,
such as rising sea levels, extreme weather events, and
changing precipitation patterns.

Mitigation measures can include promoting
sustainable land use practices, implementing green
infrastructure initiatives, and adopting resilient
building codes and standards. By integrating climate
protection and adaptation efforts into the LHMP, the
community can build resilience and reduce the
potential for future losses caused by climate-related
hazards.

The City of Homer, in collaboration with the Bunnell Street Arts Center
and the Ninilchik Tribal Council, is pleased to announce the addition of a
new sculpture to the City of Homer Municipal Public Art Collection. The
dedication ceremony will take place on Wednesday, June 21 at 5:30 p.m.
at the Bishop’s Beach Park and Pavilion.

The sculpture, titled "Tuyanitun : Tuggeht" (pronounced too-yan-eee-
toon : to-get), was installed in October of 2022 and is a significant
addition to the public art landscape. Designed by Argent Kvasnikoff, a
member of the Ninilchik Village Tribe and a talented artist, the sculpture
aims to honor the Indigenous stewardship of the lands, both in the past
and for the future.

The name "Tuyanitun" references an ancient Dena’ina wayfinding
system, while "Tuggeht" represents the Dena’ina name for the location,
also known as Bishop’s Beach, a place beloved by all, and evokes boreal
spruce, rock cairns,  and beach glass.

This noteworthy public art project has garnered support from various
organizations and individuals. Funding contributions have been provided
by the Alaska Community Foundation Social Justice Fund, Alaska State
Council on the Arts, Cook Inlet Tribal Council, National Endowment for
the Arts, National Performance Network, Rasmuson Foundation, The
Ninilchik Village Tribe, as well as individual donors.

For more information please visit the Bunnell Street Gallery website or
contact info@bunnellarts.org.

SCULPTURE DEDICATION AND RECEPTION AT
BISHOP'S BEACH PARK

Bishop's Beach Park
and Pavilion

Wednesday, June 21
Refreshments at 5:30 p.m.
Dedication at 6 p.m.

https://www.bunnellarts.org/tuyanitun-tuggeht/


Police Department
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When a mother called, asking if her son could visit us in Homer
for his 17th birthday, the Police team sprang into action. They
organized a surprise party that he will never forget. From a
behind-the-scenes tour of the department to sitting in a patrol
car and speaking on the radio, every moment was filled with joy.
This heartwarming encounter reminds us of the power of
compassion and community. Together, we can create
extraordinary moments and inspire hope.

A Heartwarming Birthday Surprise

Allen Way

E Bunnell ave

Charles Way

Charles Way

The City's contractor, Southcentral
Construction, has started a project to improve
sewer and water infrastructure on E Bunnell
Avenue, Charles Way, and Allen Way. The goal is
to connect properties in Old Town that currently
don't have access to City water and sewer
services. The project is part of a Special
Assessment District initiated by property
owners, with the City paying an additional fee to
extend services to Bishop's Beach Park. The
impact of these improvements goes beyond
sanitation and water access, as they lay the
groundwork for future enhancements, such as a
possible restroom located at Bishop's Beach
Park. 

E Bunnell Avenue/Charles Way Water and 
Sewer Infrastructure Improvements

Public Works Department

Preserving the historical and environmental significance of Old Town is a priority for the City. By extending sanitary sewer
services, they aim to prioritize the well-being and convenience of community members, enhance the experience for visitors,
and safeguard the environment in this cherished part of the city.

Construction is expected to finish by mid-July, and a traffic control plan will be implemented by Southcentral Construction.
Drivers are encouraged to follow the posted signs and directions from the flaggers to ensure smooth and safe traffic flow
throughout the project area.

For more information, visit the City's website at https://bit.ly/3Mv4dZY.
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Todd Cook, Water Sewer Superintendent, received the Large
Waste Water System Manager of the Year Award

The City of Homer is proud to have been awarded the "Large Wastewater System of the Year" by the Alaska Chapter of the
American Water Works Management Association (AWWMA). This recognition is given to wastewater systems serving over
2,500 individuals or processing an average of 250,000 gallons per day. The City's Public Works team received the honor at
the AWWMA conference in Anchorage on May 10.

The award celebrates Homer's commitment to excellence and its dedication to providing outstanding wastewater services
to its residents. It acknowledges the City's efforts in protecting the environment, ensuring public health, and promoting
sustainable development. The recognition also highlights the collaborative spirit and teamwork involved in managing such
a large-scale wastewater system.

Also at the AWWMA annual conference, Todd Cook,
Homer’s Water/Sewer Superintendent, received the Large
System Manager of the Year Award.  This award is in
“recognition of excellence in performance as a manager of
a large water and/or wastewater system in Alaska. “Large”
refers to any system serving 2,500 or more customers,
which means Todd was chosen from managers
representing Anchorage, Wasilla, Juneau, and other, much
larger cities. Todd has served the citizens of Homer for
almost 14 years. He has been instrumental in introducing
upgrades to the City’s water and wastewater operations
and maintenance protocols that have improved water
quality for Homer customers and Kachemak Bay. Prior to
coming to Homer, Todd worked for the water/sewer
utilities of Cordova and Sitka. He plays the Native
American flute, bass guitar, and drums. His eight children
include multiple wrestling champions who have
represented Homer at State and national wrestling
tournaments over a period of over ten years.

Homer Awarded Large
Wastewater System of the Year!  

Todd Cook: Large System Manager of the Year

This accolade serves as a reminder of Homer's unwavering
dedication to excellence and sustainable practices. The City
remains committed to maintaining an exceptional wastewater
system and seeking innovative solutions for continuous
improvement.

Congratulations to the Wastewater Treatment team for their
well-deserved recognition as the Large Wastewater System of
the Year. Their achievements inspire us and demonstrate the
positive impact of dedication and excellence in serving our
community and preserving the environment.
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VOLUNTEERISM FOR PARKS PROJECTS
Over 300 volunteers joined forces for the "Serve the City"
initiative in Homer on May 21. This community event
witnessed an outpouring of support as volunteers
dedicated over 1,300 hours to various projects throughout
the city, with a particular focus on enhancing parks and
facilities.

The event, organized by five community churches, built
upon the existing Adopt-a-Park relationship the Church on
the Rock had with Karen Hornaday Park. What started as a
spring clean-up quickly spread as other church groups
were inspired to contribute. This collaborative effort
united the community churches, leading to an even more
significant impact.

The volunteers tackled an impressive range of projects. At
Karen Hornaday Park, their efforts included brush
clearing, picnic table and fire ring maintenance,
playground painting, safety hazard removal, bleacher
reconstruction, restroom cleanup, and the installation of
a brand new 9-hole disc golf course. Jack Gist Park saw
volunteers spreading gravel, improving the fields, and
carrying out other enhancements. In various locations
around town, they rebuilt structures, picked up trash,
delivered firewood, and provided free oil changes.

The organizers meticulously planned every aspect of the
day, working closely with the City's Parks Planner, Matt
Steffy. Safety measures were put in place, including the
provision of personal protective equipment and the
coordination of tasks based on volunteers' skill sets. The
collaboration extended beyond the event, as
organizations such as the Homer Little League, Homer
Softball Association, HHS Softball Team, and Disc Golf
user group were involved in the planning and participated
alongside other volunteers.

The success of the Serve the City initiative in Homer
reflects a nationwide model that has inspired similar
events across the country. To promote and coordinate the
event locally, the organizers established a dedicated
website, www.servethecityhomer.com.

The impact of this collaborative effort is truly remarkable,
and the City of Homer extends its heartfelt gratitude to all
the volunteers. Their contributions have not gone
unnoticed and are deeply appreciated throughout the
community. Serve the City stands as a powerful testament
to the strength of community engagement and the
profound effect of volunteerism.

For more information, or to learn how to get involved,
contact Matt Steffy, Parks & Trails Planner, at
msteffy@ci.homer.ak.us or 907-435-3178. Photos by Christopher Kincaid

Economic Development

http://www.servethecityhomer.com/


Fire Department

In this section, we aim to keep readers informed about the latest developments in public safety in the community. Whether it's news about
crime prevention, emergency preparedness, or updates on local law enforcement activities, we've got you covered. Our goal is to promote a

safe and secure environment for all community members and visitors of Homer, and we believe that staying informed is a crucial part of
achieving that. Read on to learn more about what's happening in public safety in Homer.

PUBLIC SAFETY CORNER
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HVFD's Wildfire Safety Tips for Summer

Create Defensible Space: Clear flammable debris and maintain
a 30-foot cleared space around your home. Seek HVFD's
recommendations for your property's location.
Maintain Vegetation: Trim tree branches at least 10 feet from
structures. Keep grasses and shrubs well-watered and pruned.
Remove dead or dying plants that can fuel fires.
Safeguard Your Home: Install spark arresters on chimneys and
stovepipes. Keep roofs and gutters clear. Use fire-resistant
materials and consider fire-resistant screens for windows.

As summer approaches in Homer, the risk of wildfires rises. The
Homer Volunteer Fire Department (HVFD) is dedicated to promoting
wildfire safety. Follow these essential tips from the HVFD to protect
your home and community from wildfires.

Prepare an Emergency Kit: Create a kit with first aid supplies,
non-perishable food, water, flashlights, batteries, and important
documents. Keep it easily accessible for quick evacuation.
Stay Informed and Vigilant: Stay updated on fire conditions
and HVFD advisories. Report any smoke or fire sightings
promptly.

Every individual plays a vital role in fire prevention and response.
Staying well-informed, preparing in advance, and giving top priority
to wildfire safety is key. This season tends to bring more wildfire
activity, making it even more important to prioritize safety. By
working together, let us strive to foster a safer and more resilient
community this summer.

On May 30, the Homer Fire Department and Kachemak Emergency Services (KESA), the City's trusted partner in emergency
response, participated in a comprehensive training session focused on rescuing victims from upper-level windows. The
firefighters were also trained in self-rescue techniques from higher floors. 

Entering a building on the ground level to search for victims above the fire floor can present unexpected challenges. In rapidly
spreading fire conditions, original entry points can become blocked, necessitating an alternative means of escape. This training
equips firefighters with the skills to self-extricate from upper floors without relying on ladders. 

The training session included valuable ladder
truck operations for the Homer firefighters. This
was a crucial step in preparing them for the
imminent arrival of a ladder truck that the Homer
Fire Department will soon be receiving.

These training exercises are instrumental in
enhancing the capabilities and preparedness of
our dedicated firefighters. By continuously honing
their skills and expanding their knowledge, they
ensure the safety and well-being of our
community in emergency situations.

ladder training exercises



 

Brenden Fuson, Ice Plant Operator I
Taylor Wilkinson, Port Admin Assistant

The City is delighted to extend a warm and enthusiastic
welcome to Brenden and Taylor. We are thrilled to have
them join the team!

Mark Whaley  
Pike Ainsworth
Mike Gilbert 
Jackie McDonough 
Sean McGrorty
Ralph Skorski
Taylor Crowder
Susan Jeffres
Sean Love
Tim Roberts 
Devan Wilson

Port
Port
Public Works
Library
Port
Public Works
Police
Library
Public Works
Public Works
Police

18 Years
15 Years
9 Years
9 Years
7 Years
5 Years
2 Years
2  Years
2 Years
1 Year
1 Year
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After the departure of long-time City Planner Rick Abboud in
May, the Planning Department has entered a period of
transition. Courtney Dodge, who previously held the part-time
role of Assistant Planner, has now assumed the full-time
position of Associate Planner. Courtney brings valuable
expertise from her background in nonprofit work and
environmental regulations. Having resided in Homer for the
past seven years, she possesses a deep understanding of the
local context.

In the interim, Ryan Foster, the Special Projects Coordinator,
has taken on the role of Acting City Planner until a permanent
replacement is found. Ryan boasts a 15-year career as a city
planner, having worked in Virginia, New Mexico, and most
recently as the Planning Director for the City of Kenai. With
their combined efforts, Ryan and Courtney are dedicated to
streamlining the processing of development applications
during this peak period.

During the construction season, the Planning Department's
primary objective is to ensure the uninterrupted delivery of its
comprehensive services in a timely and thorough manner.
Despite the challenges posed by the short duration of the
construction season, Ryan and Courtney are committed to
maintaining high-quality support for ongoing development
projects.

May Anniversaries
We would like to recognize City staff members with
anniversaries this month. Thank you for the dedication,
commitment, and service you've provided the City and
taxpayers of Homer over the years. You all are an integral
part of what makes the City of Homer a great place to work
and the community.

planning department update

The Port Maintenance crew (Pike Ainsworth and Kurt Read)
working with a diver (Matt North) to repair the potable water

system. The City turns on the potable water to the Harbor every
May. This year there were several leaks and the crew identified

hoses that needed to be replaced.

Photos of the HVFD/KESA joint training exercise
described on page 10.



A B O U T  T H I S  N E W S L E T T E R
The City of Homer Newsletter is published monthly. For

questions or comments, please contact Bella Vaz at
bvaz@ci.homer.ak.us.

Mayor - Ken Castner (2024)

City Council
Donna Aderhold (2024)
Jason Davis (2025)
Shelley Erickson (2024)
Storm P. Hansen-Cavasos (2025)
Rachel Lord (2023)
Caroline Venuti (2023)

City Staff Leadership
Rob Dumouchel, City Manager                                           
Melissa Jacobsen, MMC, City Clerk/Deputy Director of Administration  
Ryan Foster, Acting City Planner
Mark Robl, Chief of Police
Bill Jirsa, Chief Technology Officer
Mike Illg, Community Recreation Manager
Julie Engebretsen, Economic Development Manager
Elizabeth Walton, Finance Director
Mark Kirko, Fire Chief
Dave Berry, Library Director
Andrea Browning, Personnel Director
Bryan Hawkins, Port Director/Harbormaster
Jan Keiser, Public Works Director/City Engineer

Commissions and Boards
ADA Advisory Board
Economic Development Advisory Commission
Library Advisory Board
Parks, Art, Recreation and Culture Advisory Commission
Planning Commission
Port and Harbor Advisory Commission                                                 

UPCOMING MEETINGS

STAY CONNECTED TO CITY COUNCIL
Go to cityofhomer-ak.gov/cityclerk/stay-connected-city-council to find
instructions on how to listen, provide testimony, and participate in the
meetings via Zoom.

MUNICIPAL ART COLLECTION

City of Homer
491 E. Pioneer Avenue, Homer, Alaska  99603

907-235-8121
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov

JOIN OUR TEAM
The City of Homer has current Job Openings. 
Sign up for Job Alerts or Apply Online at:
cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs

Learn more about the municipal art collection at:
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/

prac/city-homer-municipal-art-collection

June
7

8
12

13
15
21

26

28

Planning Commission Work Session
Planning Commission Regular Meeting
ADA Advisory Board Regular Meeting
City Council Committee of the Whole
City Council Regular Meeting
Economic Development Advisory Commission Meeting
Parks, Art, Recreation & Culture Advisory Commission
Planning Commission Work Session
Planning Commission Regular Meeting
City Council Committee of the Whole
City Council Regular Meeting
Port & Harbor Advisory Commission Regular Meeting

5:30 p.m.
6:30 p.m.
5 p.m.
5 p.m.
6 p.m.
6 p.m.
5:30 p.m.
5:30 p.m.
6:30 p.m.
5 p.m.
6 p.m.
6 p.m.

City of homer roster

Library Technician, Part-Time
Parks Technician, Seasonal
Treatment Maintenance Technician I or II, Full-Time

Current Job Listings:

Salmon and Kelp by Lynn Marie Naden, 2006
Homer Public Library

Sea Stars by Lynn Marie Naden, 2006
Homer Public Library

http://cityofhomer-ak.gov/cityclerk/stay-connected-city-council
http://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2907530.html
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2818157.html
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2811904.html

